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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating an armed robbery that occurred in the 800 
block of E. 33rd Street on May 19, 2023, at approximately 10:47 AM.  At the 
aforementioned time, three male subjects approached an affiliate and one of the suspects 
implied he was armed.  One of the suspects removed the affiliate’s cellphone from their 
pocket. The subjects fled west on 33rd Street toward Ellerslie Avenue. There were no 
injuries reported at the scene.  

 

Suspect Descriptions: 

Suspect #1 Male, blue jeans, multi-color hoodie. 

Suspect #2 Male, all black clothing, black mask. 

Suspect #3 Male, blue jeans, blue hoodie, blue mask. 

 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and remind 
everyone that should you find yourself the victim of a robbery, do not resist and do not 
pursue suspects. Always remember to stay calm, listen, observe intently, surrender any 
requested property and report the crime as soon as possible. For further information and 
tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-
services/crime-prevention-tips/.  

When observing suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety 
(410-516-7777) or Baltimore Police at (911) immediately. 
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